

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Putting children first. Progress through partnership"
Headteacher - Mr Steve Abey

High St, Doddington, March, Cambridgeshire. PE15 0TF
Tel: 01354 740405 Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk
Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk



9th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers





We are planning to hold another non-uniform day on <u>Friday 18th November</u> in support of, and to raise money for, the BBC Children in Need charity. All children are invited to come to school dressed in brightly-coloured clothes and wearing an item with spots or Pudsey ears. A donation of £1 is suggested - please send this in with your child on the day.

Please show your support for Pudsey!

Yours sincerely

S Abey

Headteacher











